
 

February 1, 2018 

Hello Families of AMCS Daycare! 

We have lots of news for February! 

First, we want to introduce you to our little friends; 

Coconut and Peanut Butter. These sisters are 14 Months 

old and were donated to us by the Corsi family.  By 

bringing in a class pet; we hope to teach our children the 

responsibilities that come with having a pet…cleaning, 

feeding, loving, empathy, and caring.  Each child will get a 

week to take care of the pet.  Our new classroom pet, will 

stay here 24/7 as we have night staff who can check on 

them. Pet Food donations are always accepted – our 

sisters love Hay and Guinea Food as well as food scraps. 

Over the next few weeks you are going to notice some new faces in our classroom.  We have a few new students 

joining, as well as some more support workers.  Please feel free to introduce yourself and welcome them our 

loving centre! 

We are having Anti Bullying Day on February 28 – please dress your child in a Pink Shirt for the day.   

  

Valentines Party – Please bring a snack to share with the classroom – parents are invited as always to attend. 

Party starts at 3 p.m. 

As always: 

Payments are due on the 1st.  

Remember extra clothing 

Label your child’s items 

Check our lost and found for any items you may be missing. 

Field trip to be announced! 

 

 

 

 


